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Hello Beverly Hills STEM Elementary School Families, and welcome to a new 
school year!   
  
Our shared vision at BHES is to provide optimized learning experiences 
through collaboration with students, families, and the community to ensure all 
students believe in themselves and their ability to learn. As a school we are 
continuing to move in the right direction and we are committed to giving 
students and families our best.  Thank you for your partnership in making our 
vision a reality! 
  
We certainly started this year on a high note!  Earlier this month, Mrs. Charlton, 
Mr. Baaden, and I, along with several of our District leaders, went before the NC 
State Board of Education to accept our designation as a Model NC STEM 
School of Distinction.  This recognition, which is the highest award of its type, 
was the culmination of a three-year goal our staff members set to be the best 
STEM school we could be.   
  
Part of being a great school is making sure we are placing student safety as a 
priority.  In our current context, that is ensuring students are able to remain at 
school by following our guidelines and cleaning protocols to prevent the 
spread of Covid.  We are thankful for Nurse Pam and the many ways she works 
with our staff members and families to make sure BHES remains a safe place 
for learning.  I will continue to send 
our weekly Covid updates.   
  
We appreciate your support, and we 
are excited for all the great things this 
school year will bring! 
  
Sincerely,  
  
Dr. Wells                      
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Toy Inventors Week 
September 20th-24th  

 

Dear Bulldog Parents/Guardians, 

This month in character education, your child 
participated in “getting to know your school 
counselor.” Mrs. Carey was able to help your 
student identify the role of the school counselor, 
and how a school counselor can help your 
student be successful in school. 

September will focus on identifying  respect.   
We will discuss what respect is, and how we   
can show our peers, teachers, adults, and items      
respect. We will talk about how we can reform 
our words and behaviors to be respectful when 
talking to and interacting with others. 

Feel free to reach out to me, Mrs. Carey with  
any questions.  

704-260-6090 

tailor.carey@cabarrus.k12.nc.us 

Thank you! 
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September 13th-17th 

 Monday, 9/13:  Mustache Day 
 Tuesday, 9/14:  Sports Day 
 Wednesday, 9/15:  Pajama Day 
 Thursday, 9/16:  Tie/Tie-dye Day 
 Friday, 9/17:  College/Career Day                 
Red, White, & Blue Day 

Attendance Awareness Spirit  Week 

Please don’t forget to  

Link/Relink your  

Harris Teeter VIC Cards.  

The  code for BHE is 1808. 

Fall Picture Day  
September 24th  


